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On Wednesday 17 October our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were delighted to spend time with Trixie the

greyhound - a beautiful Pet Therapy dog.

Trixie's owner Mandy has kindly volunteered to come to Woodstock once a week to spend time with our ladies and gents and we

always really look forward to their arrival.

During this latest visit, we all gave Trixie lots of cuddles, strokes and attention, which she really enjoyed. Her calm nature really

charmed us all.

Pet Therapy brings so much joy to our Home. Interacting with pets can help raise a smile amongst our residents, or aid relaxation,

which is lovely to see.

Come back soon Trixie, we love having you!
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